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The T-CETRA Foundation is pleased to announce our inaugural grant winners for 2021. The Foundation distributed 

grants to five U.S. based 501(c)(3) non-profits whose missions supported financial literacy with a focus on 

K-12 initiatives and utilized technology to bolster community and economic development in underserved 

neighborhoods.

* Father Factor, Inc. (Washington, D.C.)—Supports 30 individuals teaching four core competencies of financial 

literacy.

* Lifesmart Education (Grove City, Ohio)—Develops education programs for underserved youth to make an impact 

in their local communities through financial literacy courses, trainings, and other educational programs.

* Oak Hill Collaborative (Youngstown, Ohio)–Aims to: be a small business incubator for underserved communities; 

provide technology resources to enable viable new business development; improve/revitalize the community with 

a community space for local residents; and facilitate the Emergency Broadband Benefit (EBB) program to bridge 

the digital divide.

* Poppy Muse (Bronx, New York)–Provides computer basics and office administration webinars and workshops 

with a focus on technology and financial literacy, giving foster care students the necessary skills to work in entry-

level positions.

* Resident Resources Network, Inc. (New Albany, Ohio)—Provides individuals and families with housing voucher 

incentives for completing financial literacy courses to remain in stable housing, enabling greater financial stability.

Our next grant cycle will open January 1st, 2022, and close May 30th, 2022.
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https://www.fatherfactorinc.com/
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